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Good Afternoon, 

Attached is a form letter DEP has received regarding the Proposed Chapter 78 Environmental Protection and 
Performance Standards at Oil and Gas Well Sites. We have labeled this one "Form Letter #6". To date, we have received 
81 copies of this letter. 

Jessica Shirley | Executive Policy Specialist 
Department of Environmental Protection | Policy Office 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
400 Market St. | Harrisburg, PA 17101 
Phone: 717.772.5643 | Fax: 717.783.8926 
www.dep.state.pa.us 
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REVIEW COMMISSION 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD 
P.O. BOX 8477 
HARRISBURG, PA 17105 

Dear Board Members: 

RECEIVED 
FEB 2 1 2014 

DEP Policy Office 

I lease my land for oil and gas development; I receive royalty payments for production from 
conventional oil and gas weU It has come to my attention that the Department of 
Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed changes in regulations affecting the oil and 
gas business. 

I understand that these new and modified regulations will unnecessarily increase costs for 
oil and gas companies, and will be particularly costly for companies operating conventional 
oil and gas wells. While the regulations will significantly increase costs, the regulations will 
not result in significant environmental benefits in the conventional oil and gas industry. 

The oil and gas industry is vital as an economic engine as well as a job supplier. As a 
taxpayer, I rely on the money I receive from the oil and gas development on my property, 
especially during these difficult economic times. The increase in costs for the oil and gas 
industry directly affects my financial situation and will ultimately lessen my income. 
Ironically, under existing regulation the conventional oil and gas industry has had a 
minimal impact on our environmental resources. Why do the new regulations make such 
significant changes to the conventional oil and gas industry? 

I strongly oppose these new regulations. In addition to causing severe economic harm to 
the oil and gas industry, they will have detrimental effects to the community as a whole. 
More regulations, at a time when the economy is so unstable, is reckless and will only 
damage our economy further. And, all of these negative consequences will result from new 
regulations that will bring insignificant environmental benefits. 

For these reasons it is important that these new regulations not be passed in their current 
form. Please vote "NO" to the current regulations until they are altered to account for the 
economic well-being of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. 

Sincerely, 
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